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26 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

S2 Parents’ Night and Course Choice Information Sessions 
 
1 February 2024 – S2 to S3 Course Choice Information Session for Parents 
 
You will be aware, from our previous communications, that we are holding a special information session for 
parents with children in S2 regarding their S3 Course Choice. 
 
This session will take place online (via Microsoft Teams) at 5.30pm on Thursday 1 February 2024.  The session will 
last approximately 30 minutes.  The course choice information session will focus on your child’s S2 to S3 course 
choice options and how to successfully complete the process.  We will also share important information to help 
you in supporting your child to make an informed course choice.  We will also discuss and share helpful links and 
resources from Skills Development Scotland, Dundee City Council and the National Parent Forum of Scotland. 
 
You can join the session on your computer or mobile app by using this link: http://tinyurl.com/S2CourseChoice 
Alternatively, from Microsoft Teams, you can use the Meeting ID: 319 863 303 258 and the Passcode: EPuxG7. 
 
6 February 2024 – S2 Parents’ Night 
 
The appointments system to book your parents evening slots will open at 5pm Wednesday 31st January and will 
close at 11.59pm Sunday 4th February.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date then please contact 
the school office. 
 
Please visit https://baldragon.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments.   
 
You will need to login with the following information: 
Complete ‘Your Details’ Section 
Title 
First Name 
Surname 
Email 
Confirm Email 
 
Complete ‘Student’s Details’ 
Student’s First Name   
Student’s Surname  
Date of Birth 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or have any difficulties in make your appointments, then please contact 
our school office. 
 
I do hope you will join us for this very important, and informative, parental information session. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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